
GERALD R. FORD 
July 18, 1977 

Dear Bob: 

I received the copy of your remarks 
on the Senate Floor regarding our 
foreign policy. I certainly appreciate 
your thoughts on this matter. I hope that 
we will be able to meet to discuss them 
in the near future. 

Betty and I send you and Liddy our 
warmest best wishes. 

With kind personal regards, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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